
MHI Members,

Next week, the United States House of Representatives is expected to vote on H.R. 650, the Preserving Access 
to Manufactured Housing Act.

I need your immediate help to get this important Dodd-Frank reform passed by the House.

Please click Call NOW! and follow the steps on the screen to call your Representative. Once you submit your 
personal information into the form, the name and phone number of your Repepresentative will appear along 
with some very basic talking points. Once you've made the call, please use the space on the bottom of form to 
let us know, so we can follow up.

Many Members of Congress like to personally follow their Twitter accounts. Click Tweet NOW! and follow the 
steps on the screen to send a tweet to your Representative.

Please give this your immediate attention. And if you are having trouble with the links in this email, go directly 
to MHI's web page at: www.manufacturedhousing.org and click on the picture of the US Capitol.

Thanks, 
Nathan Smith

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=53717421&msgid=326835&act=M0NR&c=831966&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fcqrcengage.com%2Fmhi%2Fapp%2Fmake-a-call%3F15%26engagementId%3D90873%26lp%3D0
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=53717421&msgid=326835&act=M0NR&c=831966&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.manufacturedhousing.org%2Fdefault.asp
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=53717421&msgid=326835&act=M0NR&c=831966&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fcqrcengage.com%2Fmhi%2Fapp%2Ftake-action%3FengagementId%3D53188%26ep%3DAAAAC2Flc0NpcGhlcjAxIyyDiqanCMx26GIvAhsc7JXV6-tbqd5s1zXTfmcSLUufSodsXDNFv72q0Z6h1rutgcsbqq_L0ueeFMaO_HqiERjQwaUvBarkHv-RfNM1q3A%26lp%3D0
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